
 
 

            

Get involved this July! 
Time to RISE with SW9 

 
The RISE programme continues to go 

from strength to strength with 

opportunities to attend workshops, gain 

help with employment and to receive 

essential items such as laptops and wifi 

data.  Visit our website today to discover 

all the opportunities available to you, 

including ways in which you can make a 

difference in your community. 

Find out more now. 

The Great SW9 Spring Clean 

 

On Thursday 10 June, staff from the 

SW9 office were out and about on 

Stockwell Park, picking up litter and 

helping to improve the local 

environment. We asked Kelly Tran, our 

Community Engagement Apprentice, to 

tell us a little more about the day and why 

it came about. 

Find out more now. 

 

Become a Steet / Block Champion 

 
SW9 is looking for residents interested in 

becoming the Champion for individual 

streets / blocks across Stockwell Park.  

This is your opportunity to make a 

difference to your immediate area and 

community.  

For more information please do get in 

touch. Find out more now. 

Listen to The SW9 Podcast  

 
The SW9 Podcast is a new podcast 

specifically for residents of SW9 

Community Housing. The fourth episode 

is now available and includes our latest 

news as well as an interview with 

Matthew Mifsud about his plans for the 

Brixton Artists’ Circle and their upcoming 

exhibition at BRX. Find out more now.  

 

 

https://www.sw9.org.uk/get-involved/
https://www.sw9.org.uk/news/news/2021-news/the-great-sw9-spring-clean-review/
https://www.sw9.org.uk/get-involved/sw9-street-block-champions/
https://www.sw9.org.uk/news/news/2021-news/listen-to-episode-4-of-the-sw9-podcast/


 
 

Start a Residents’ Association 

 

On Saturday 31st July, Network Homes 

(in conjunction with The Community 

Trust) will be holding a consultation 

event all about upcoming estate 

improvements.  

Please do keep an eye out for local 

advertising closer to the date.  

 

Electrical installation training course 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in becoming an 

electrician? 

SW9 is offering free access to an 18th 

edition electrical installation course. If 

you would like to find out more about how 

you can take part, get in touch today. 

Find out more now. 

HGV Lorry Class 2 Training  

 
We are offering an unbelievable 

opportunity to take part in HGV Lorry 

Class 2 Training.  

This will take place at the local driving 

centre and, in some exceptional cases, 

may even lead to paid employment. 

Find out more now. 

Want to become an SW9 apprentice? 

 
Soon we will be advertising for a new 

Finance Apprentice. This is a chance to 

work with our Finance team while also 

enrolling on the Business Administration 

Level 3 Apprentice course at Lambeth 

College. Please keep an eye on our 

website and social media channels for 

more information.  

 

 

www.sw9.org.uk 
 
 
 

 

https://www.sw9.org.uk/get-involved/electrical-installation-training-course/
https://www.sw9.org.uk/get-involved/hgv-lorry-class-2-training/
http://www.sw9.org.uk/

